
From: Graveson, Peter [mailto:Peter.Graveson@worksafebc.com]  
Sent: March-08-18 10:04 AM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Public Safety Committee-Traffic Concern 
 
Hello, my name is Peter Graveson. I am a Burnaby resident residing at 3711 Wakefield Court Burnaby 
BC V5G-3T8 
  
My concern is the steadily increasing traffic volumes and the high rate of speed of the traffic now using 
the lane directly behind my residence. 
  
The lane runs from Fir Street (north) to Moscrop Street (south), which is one city block long. 
  
This route has become a main short cut for a lot of commuters trying to avoid the traffic light and 
congestion at the corner of Moscrop and Smith. 
  
It is also heavily used by parents dropping off and picking up children from Cascades Elementary School 
in the morning and afternoon. 
  
There are speed bumps on the lanes leading up to this section and speed bumps on the lanes 
surrounding the school property but there are no speed bumps on this section of lane. 
  
I have personally witnessed many near miss accidents as well as near miss head on collisions on this 
section of lane primarily due to excessive speed. 
  
It has also become increasingly dangerous for me and my neighbours to safely access and exit our 
driveways with vehicles speeding down the lane, not to mention the danger to the children and 
pedestrians that are often present. 
  
I believe that the installation of 3-5 speed bumps along this section of lane, consistent with the rest of the 
lanes in this area, along with a couple of warning signs and a couple of speed limit signs would help to 
solve this dangerous situation. 
  
I would be happy to provide more information to support this request should you need it. 
  
I would also suggest that observing the situation for an hour or two during the rush hours in the morning 
or afternoon would support my concerns. 
  
Hoping for some prompt action on this issue. 
  
 Best Regards, 
  
Peter Graveson 
  
 Since 1917, WorkSafeBC has helped to improve the health and safety of British Columbians in the 
workplace. 
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